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10 CFR 50.82(a)(4) 

June 28, 2022 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk  
Washington, DC 20555–0001  

Palisades Nuclear Plant  
Docket Nos. 50-255 and 72-007  
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-20 

Subject: Post Shutdown Decommissioning Activities Report (PSDAR) Review for 
Palisades Nuclear Plant  

References: [1] Letter from US Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) to 
Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC (HDI), “Palisades 
Nuclear Plant – Holtec Proposed Post Shutdown 
Decommissioning Activities Report with Site-Specific 
Decommissioning Cost Estimate” (ADAMS Accession No. 
ML21011A067), dated 2/1/2021. 

[2] Palisades Nuclear Plant and ISFSI and Big Rock Point and
ISFSI - Order Approving Direct and Indirect Transfers of Licenses
and Draft Conforming Administrative License Amendments (EPID
L-2020-LLM-0003) (ADAMS Accession No. ML21292A146), dated
12/13/2021

[3] Letter from HDI to US NRC, “Post Shutdown Decommissioning
Activities Report including Site-Specific Decommissioning Cost
Estimate for Palisades Nuclear Plant” (ADAMS Accession No.
ML20358A232), dated 12/23/2020.

In accordance with Title 10 Code of the Federal Regulations (CFR) 50.82 “Termination of 
license” section (a)(4)(i), Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC hereby reports to the 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), and copying the affected State, that the licenses were 
transferred from Entergy Nuclear Palisades, LLC (ENP) to Holtec Palisades, LLC on June 28, 
2022.  

This Palisades Nuclear Plant Post Shutdown Decommissioning Activities Report (PSDAR) was 
contingent upon NRC approval of the License Transfer Application (Reference 1) and the 
transfer of the Palisades licenses (Reference 2).  

https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2129/ML21292A146.pdf
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2129/ML21292A146.pdf
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2129/ML21292A146.pdf
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2129/ML21292A146.pdf
https://www.nrc.gov/docs/ML2129/ML21292A146.pdf
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Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.82(a)(4), HDI is requesting the NRC to review the Post Shutdown 
Decommissioning Activities Report including Site-Specific Decommissioning Cost Estimate 
(DCE) for Palisades Nuclear Plant (Reference 3).  
 
There have been no changes to the PSDAR or Site-Specific DCE for Palisades Nuclear Plant 
since the report was submitted to the NRC on 12/23/2020 (Reference 3).  
 
There are no regulatory commitments contained in this submittal. 

 
If you have any questions or require further information, please contact William Noval at (856) 
797-0900, x3587. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jean A. Fleming 
Vice President, Licensing, Regulatory Affairs and PSA 
Holtec International, LLC 
 

 

cc:  
• NRC Regional Administrator - Region III  
• NRC Resident Inspector, Palisades Nuclear Plant 
• NRC NMSS Project Manager (Palisades)  
• State of Michigan  
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